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There is an old adage which says “no news is good news” but in the current situation 
with bowls, no news is simply…. no news. 
 
We have had no communications about the future of Zone or State competitions so 
we cannot reschedule our own championships until we do. 
 
At present the Club AGM is still on August 15th but the foundations of that date are 
on rocky ground with solid ground depending on the Gov’t and lockdown extensions. 
Maitland and the State Pennant Finals are in the same boat with there still being 
plenty of time for Bowls NSW to make a decision. 
 
A MESSAGE FROM OUR CHAIRMAN OF MATCH: 
What I can't tell you is when we will resume bowls. 
What I can tell you is our club 4's championship is still open but will close on short 
notice. If you want to enter a team or need assistance putting a team together 
contact Michael Ryles 0403 305 534 (don't wait for club to open).  
 
Hopefully when lockdown is lifted: 
Club re-opens 
Competition Bowls is allowed 
Close the 4's nominations 
Release the Draw 
Expect Sundays to be am / pm……simple. 
 
There are currently 12 teams nominated for the Championship Fours. Check our 
Facebook page if you are not sure if you have a team or contact Mike Ryles. 
So…stay safe and get vaccinated so that we can all get back to: Winning Bowls 

 
 


